

EDEN FIRE DEPARTMENT

MEMO

To: Wayne Tuggle, Honorable Mayor

Eden City Council Members

Through: Brad Corcoran, Eden City Manager

From: Tommy Underwood, Fire Chief

Date: January 22, 2015

Subject: Firemen's Relief Fund Members Council Recommendations

For this year to represent the Eden City Council for the Firemen's Relief Fund Board I would like to recommend Darryl Carter to fill the 2 year term. To fill the remaining term of 1 year that was created by Captain Keith Williams retiring I would like to recommend Mike Farmer.